

March 11, 2022 File No. 0400-60/22

CRD Board c/o Kristen Morley Corporate Officer/General Manager, Corporate Services 625 Fisgard Street Victoria, BC V8W 2S6

Via email: kmorley@crd.bc.ca
crdboard@crd.bc.ca

Re: Withdrawal from Victoria Family Court and Youth Justice Committee and Service

At the Council meeting of February 28, 2022, the District of Central Saanich passed the following motion:

Therefore Be It Resolved that Central Saanich seek approval of the Capital Regional District Board to withdraw from the Victoria Family Court and Youth Justice Committee and Service.

Should you have any questions with respect to the above, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned by phone at 250-544-4202 or by email at Emilie.Gorman@csaanich.ca.

Regards,

Emilie Gorman

Director of Corporate Services/Corporate Officer